6th June 2019
Dear Parent / Caregiver,
We are offering students the opportunity to take part in the 2019 Science ICAS competition (formerly Australasian Schools Science Competition).  This is a multiple choice Science thinking skills test which is sat by students throughout the Pacific region.
The competition is best suited to academically able students who wish to compare their performance with others.  Credit, Distinction and High Distinction certificates are awarded to the top performers. 
The test will be sat after school on Thursday 5th September 2019 on Level 3 of Tower at 3.30 – 4.30pm .  The entry fee is $15 . If you would like your daughter to be involved in this competition, please return the permission slip along with the entry fee to the drop box at  the Finance  Office or pay by eftpos at the Student Office before Friday 26 July.  If you are paying by cheque please make it payable to “Wellington Girls’ College”. 
If you wish to pay by internet banking, our bank account number is:
030518 0027013 02 or 002 - Wellington Girls’ College
Ref=student's name and ICAS Science
Yours sincerely
[bookmark: _g28eldm5hfc4]Margot Gaudin
[bookmark: _s2emwlpspft5]margot.gaudin@wgc.school.nz
Science Department  ICAS Co-ordinator ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I agree to my daughter ________________________________,        Form class _____   entering  the 2019 Science ICAS competition.  
Her Science teacher is ___________________.
 Please find attached the $15 entry fee / paid online.

Signed _____________________________________  
(Parent or Guardian)



